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02/11/2020


Dear Parent/Carer,

We hope that you have had a lovely half term break.

Unfortunately, we are not able to offer face to face parent evenings as we usually would at this time of year. As an alternative, we will send you a brief update of your child’s current attainment and effort for this academic year. This will be sent home with your child on Friday.

During the week commencing Monday 9th November, you will receive a follow up telephone call from your child’s class teacher. If this not a convenient time, please do not answer and your child’s teacher will try again at another point during the week. These calls will last approximately five minutes and give you the opportunity to ask any questions.


Yours sincerely, 









Ash Atherton




Head Teacher
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